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Sentences about WritingGarner's Modern American UsageGwynne's Grammar

Modern American Usage
This groundbreaking undergraduate textbook on modern Standard English
grammar is the first to be based on the revolutionary advances of the
authors' previous work, The Cambridge Grammar of the English Language
(2002). The analyses defended there are outlined here more briefly, in
an engagingly accessible and informal style. Errors of the older
tradition of English grammar are noted and corrected, and the excesses
of prescriptive usage manuals are firmly rebutted in specially
highlighted notes that explain what older authorities have called
'incorrect' and show why those authorities are mistaken. This book is
intended for students in colleges or universities who have little or
no previous background in grammar, and presupposes no linguistics. It
contains exercises, and will provide a basis for introductions to
grammar and courses on the structure of English not only in
linguistics departments but also in English language and literature
departments and schools of education.

Best English Grammar Book (Revised Edition)
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A revised and updated new edition of the bestselling workbook and
grammar guide The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation is a concise,
entertaining workbook and guide to English grammar, punctuation, and
usage. This user-friendly resource includes simple explanations of
grammar, punctuation, and usage; scores of helpful examples; dozens of
reproducible worksheets; and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar
to students of all ages. Appropriate for virtually any age range, this
authoritative guide makes learning English grammar and usage simple
and fun. This updated Eleventh Edition reflects the latest updates to
English usage and grammar and features a fully revised two-color
design and lay-flat binding for easy photocopying. Clear and concise,
easy-to-follow, offering "just the facts" Fully updated to reflect the
latest rules in grammar and usage along with new quizzes Ideal for
students from seventh grade through adulthood in the US and abroad For
anyone who wants to understand the major rules and subtle guidelines
of English grammar and usage, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation
offers comprehensive, straightforward instruction.

English for Everyone: English Vocabulary Builder
A user-friendly reference guide plus workbook containing the most
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important rules of English grammar, punctuation, capitalization, and
writing numbers that people need every day. Full of helpful, realworld examples, exercises, tests, and answers. Perfect for business
professionals, professors, teachers, students, and home schooling
families, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation is used in hundreds
of universities, high schools, middle schools and corporations through
the United States as well as in developing nations. Take an online
quiz, get editing help, order the book, join the Q&A club, read Jane
Straus's articles, or register for her monthly newsletter.

The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need
Anxious about apostrophes? In a pickle over pronouns and prepositions?
Fear not--Mr. Gwynne is here with his wonderfully concise and highly
enjoyable handbook. Within these witty, opinionated, and astonishingly
useful pages, adults and children alike will find all they need to
rediscover the neglected science of writing good English. Mr. Gwynne
believes that happiness depends at least partly on good grammar--and
Mr. Gwynne is never wrong.

Oxford Guide to English Grammar
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A series of books which show learners what they get wrong and how to
put it right.

The Best English Grammar Book Ever
The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation
Best English Grammar Book This English Grammar Book is for aspirants
who want to excel in written and spoken English. Advanced English
Grammar Book has been written using the vast experience gathered by
the author during her decades of teaching in India and abroad in UK,
home to the English Language. It has been written keeping in mind the
importance of ones ability to communicate through written and verbal
forms. The book covers all boards and systems of education.
Appropriate for students of classes XI to college.

The Handy English Grammar Answer Book
The Best Grammar Workbook Ever! is a comprehensive instructional guide
for ages 10-110. It covers grammar basics, common grammar problems,
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punctuation, capitalization, and word usage. In addition to a Pretest
and Final Test, there are more than 100 practice exercises and tests
at the end of each chapter. A complete list of answers is included in
one of the appendixes. Other appendixes include commonly misspelled
words, commonly mispronounced words, Greek and Latin word roots, and
writing tips. The book is written in a friendly and easy-to-use tone.
There are helpful hints throughout and a complete index.

English Grammar
"An easy-to-understand English grammar book with fun grammar lessons
for middle grades and up. An excellent education reference for
classroom and homeschool grammar lessons."--Amazon.com

Eats, Shoots & Leaves
English Grammar: * helps users to understand grammatical concepts *
encourages the reader to practise applying newly discovered concepts
to everyday texts * teaches students to analyze almost every word in
any English text * provides teachers and students with a firm
grounding in a system which they can both understand and apply.
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Practical English Usage Third Edition
Contains rules and advice for improved effectiveness in written and
oral English and a section explaining common grammatical errors

Oxford Modern English Grammar
We all know the basics of punctuation. Or do we? A look at most
neighborhood signage tells a different story. Through sloppy usage and
low standards on the internet, in email, and now text messages, we
have made proper punctuation an endangered species. In Eats, Shoots &
Leaves, former editor Lynne Truss dares to say, in her delightfully
urbane, witty, and very English way, that it is time to look at our
commas and semicolons and see them as the wonderful and necessary
things they are. This is a book for people who love punctuation and
get upset when it is mishandled. From the invention of the question
mark in the time of Charlemagne to George Orwell shunning the
semicolon, this lively history makes a powerful case for the
preservation of a system of printing conventions that is much too
subtle to be mucked about with.
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General English Grammar
"The Teacher's grammar of English enables English language teachers
and teachers-in-training to fully understand and effectively teach
English grammar. With comprehensive presentation of form, meaning, and
usage, along with practical exercises and advice on teaaching
difficult structures, it is both a complete grammar course and an
essential reference text."--Back cover.

The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation
The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need is the ideal resource for
everyone who wants to produce writing that is clear, concise, and
grammatically excellent. Whether you're creating perfect professional
documents, spectacular school papers, or effective personal letters,
you'll find this handbook indispensable. From word choice to
punctuation to organization, English teacher Susan Thurman guides you
through getting your thoughts on paper with polish. Using dozens of
examples, The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need provides guidelines
for: Understanding the parts of speech and elements of a sentence
Avoiding the most common grammar and punctuation mistakes Using
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correct punctuating in every sentence Writing clearly and directly
Approaching writing projects, whether big or small Easy to follow and
authoritative, The Only Grammar Book You'll Ever Need provides all the
necessary tools to make you successful with every type of written
expression.

The Best Little Grammar Book Ever! Speak and Write with
Confidence / Avoid Common Mistakes, Second Edition
Correct English usage as it's never been taught before: lucidly,
memorably, and humorously -- for all ages.

A Student's Introduction to English Grammar
This is an adaptation of Essential Grammar in Use for Thai elementary
learners.

Write Right!
A gargantuan, mind-altering comedy about the Pursuit of Happiness in
America Set in an addicts' halfway house and a tennis academy, and
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featuring the most endearingly screwed-up family to come along in
recent fiction, Infinite Jest explores essential questions about what
entertainment is and why it has come to so dominate our lives; about
how our desire for entertainment affects our need to connect with
other people; and about what the pleasures we choose say about who we
are. Equal parts philosophical quest and screwball comedy, Infinite
Jest bends every rule of fiction without sacrificing for a moment its
own entertainment value. It is an exuberant, uniquely American
exploration of the passions that make us human - and one of those rare
books that renew the idea of what a novel can do. "The next step in
fictionEdgy, accurate, and darkly wittyThink Beckett, think Pynchon,
think Gaddis. Think." --Sven Birkerts, The Atlantic

Essentials of Advanced English Grammar
The purpose of this book English, like all languages, is full of
problems for the foreign learner. Some of these points are easy to
explain - for instance, the formation of questions, the difference
between since and for, the meaning of after all. Other problems are
more tricky, and cause difficulty even for advanced students and
teachers. How exactly is the present perfect used? When do we use past
tenses to be polite? What are the differences between at, on and in
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with expressions of place? We can say a chair leg - why not * a cat
leg?When can we use the expression do so? When is the used with
superlatives? Is unless the same as if not? What are the differences
between come and go, between each and every, between big, large and
great, between fairly, quite, rather and pretty? Is it correct to say
There's three more bottles in the fridge? How do you actually say 3 x
4 = 12? And so on, and so on. Practical English Usage is a guide to
problems of this kind. It deals with over 600 points which regularly
cause difficulty to foreign students of English. It will be useful,
for example, to a learner who is not sure how to use a particular
structure, or who has made a mistake and wants to find out why it is
wrong. It will also be helpful to a teacher who is looking for a clear
explanation of a difficult language point. There is very full coverage
of grammar, as well as explanations of a large number of common
vocabulary problems. There are also some entries designed to clarify
more general questions (e.g. formality, slang, the nature of standard
English and dialects) which students and teachers may find themselves
concerned with.

English Grammar Today
A New York Times editorial board member and esteemed writing
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instructor counsels aspiring writers on how to move past conventional
understandings about creativity, writer's block and other literary
challenges to develop a greater understanding of how thinking,
noticing and learning are integral parts of the writing process.
20,000 first printing.

Grammar in Use Intermediate Student's Book with Answers and
CD-ROM
Expert linguist Grant Barrett gives you all the tools you need to
improve your everyday communication--from perfecting your punctuation
to polishing your speaking skills--with his accessible, go-to grammar
guide. Language learners of all levels can turn to this easy-tonavigate grammar guide again and again for quick and authoritative
information. From conjugating verbs to crafting sentences to
developing your own style, Grant Barrett provides you with the tools
and motivation to improve the way you communicate. Perfect English
Grammar helps you clearly say what you want to say--and the best way
to say it. Never Be Wrong: Catchy examples help you remember core
grammar rules Sharpen Your Style: Composition guidelines let you
express yourself fully Look It Up: Seamless navigation makes it easy
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to find answers quickly Geek Out: Explore the tricky questions with
Grant Barrett's help Whether you're a busy professional or on the job
hunt, Perfect English Grammar makes it easier than ever to improve
your grasp of grammar.

English Grammar in Use with Answers, Thai Edition
The newest edition of Jan Venolia’s best-selling guide, Write Right!
is an essential resource for writers with 500,000+ copies sold since
publication. In this age of electronic correspondence and selfproduced documents, we need a useful and reliable writing guide more
than ever. Write Right! covers the essentials of good writing in a
concise and easy-to-follow format. The new edition of this classic
handbook takes you through the entire writing process, from
understanding the parts of speech to constructing a correct sentence
to fine-tuning the mechanics. And with clever drawings and amusing
quotations to illustrate its points, Write Right! shows that language
can be fun as well as an effective communication tool. Whether it's
used to find a quick answer to a nagging question or to develop
stronger writing skills, this handy reference is the ideal resource
for writers of all levels. Includes a resource section with a list of
helpful websites and a glossary to quickly define difficult terms.
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From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Best Grammar Workbook Ever!
In 2010 the first edition of The Best Little Grammar Book Ever! was
published. Readers, including many schools and colleges, have loved
it. Why a second edition? Grammar standards do evolve and change over
time, so a few things have changed in the past several years. The
second part of this series will be a "little" workbook that can be
used with this book (and either book can be used alone). The Best
Little Grammar Book Ever! contains an introduction to grammar (parts
of speech, phrases, clauses), common grammar issues, punctuation,
capitalization, word usage, a writing lesson, a final test, a complete
index, and much more.--Page [4] of cover.

GRAMMAR SCAN(THIRD EDITION)
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print book and you will need
paper and a pencil to complete the exercises. This absolutely
essential language guide and workbook will expand your English
vocabulary in no time. Spilling over with thousands of entries for
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useful words and phrases, this is the perfect study aid for any adult
learning English as a foreign language. With 3,000 words across
hundreds of pages, English Vocabulary Builder brings you everything
you need to know and much, much more. From activities, family,
holidays, science, and work to animals, feelings, health, sports, and
weather, just about every subject in the English language is covered
in eye-catching, illustrative detail. All the vocabulary is shown with
both UK and US spellings, and every word can be heard with its own
audio recording in the accompanying app available for download.
Additional interactive exercises ensure language learning is an easy,
entertaining, and educational experience. This book is part of DK's
best-selling English for Everyone series, which is suitable for all
levels of English language learners and provides the perfect reading
companion for study, exams, work, or travel. With audio material
available on the accompanying website and Android/iOS apps, there has
never been a better time to learn English.

The Dragon Grammar Book
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print book and you will need
paper and a pencil to complete the exercises. Puzzled by past tenses?
Confused by comparatives? This clearly structured and beautifully
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presented workbook is packed with grammar practice activities that
make learning English grammar incredibly easy. The English for
Everyone Grammar Guide Practice Book is an essential companion to the
English for Everyone Grammar Guide, a comprehensive reference book
that makes even the trickiest grammar rules clear and simple. The
Practice Book mirrors the unit-by-unit structure of the Grammar Guide.
Each Practice Book unit is full of carefully graded grammar exercises
to drill and reinforce the grammar you have learned in the
corresponding Grammar Guide unit. These exercises will help you build
up your confidence and become more fluent, giving you the chance to
practice using the most important English grammar constructions again
and again. Ideal for students at all levels, the English for Everyone
Grammar Guide Practice Book covers basic, intermediate, and advanced
English grammar in one easy-to-navigate book. Like all books in the
innovative English for Everyone series, it uses a visual learning
method: many of the exercises are accompanied by attractive
illustrations that put grammar practice points into context and give
you visual cues to help you understand the exercises. Whether you want
to improve your grammar for work, study, travel, or exams, the English
for Everyone Grammar Guide Practice Book offers you a simple way to
learn English grammar, remember it, and use it with confidence.
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The Elements of Style
Online sensation Grammar Girl makes grammar fun and easy in this New
York Times bestseller Are you stumped by split infinitives? Terrified
of using "who" when a "whom" is called for? Do you avoid the words
"affect" and "effect" altogether? Grammar Girl is here to help! Mignon
Fogarty, a.k.a. Grammar Girl, is determined to wipe out bad
grammar—but she's also determined to make the process as painless as
possible. A couple of years ago, she created a weekly podcast to
tackle some of the most common mistakes people make while
communicating. The podcasts have now been downloaded more than twenty
million times, and Mignon has dispensed grammar tips on Oprah and
appeared on the pages of The New York Times, The Wall Street Journal,
and USA Today. Written with the wit, warmth, and accessibility that
the podcasts are known for, Grammar Girl's Quick and Dirty Tips for
Better Writing covers the grammar rules and word-choice guidelines
that can confound even the best writers. From "between vs. among" and
"although vs. while" to comma splices and misplaced modifiers, Mignon
offers memory tricks and clear explanations that will help readers
recall and apply those troublesome grammar rules. Chock-full of tips
on style, business writing, and effective e-mailing, Grammar Girl's
print debut deserves a spot on every communicator's desk.
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Perfect English Grammar
Grammar in Use Intermediate is a highly successful grammar text known
for its clear, concise explanations and innovative format. Ideal for
students preparing for the TOEFL ® test or other standard
examinations, the new edition of this popular North American English
grammar title offers even more support, with a larger format to
include more explanation and practice, eight new units on phrasal
verbs, and 10 pages of Additional Exercises. This edition, with
answers, can be used in the classroom or for self-study. It includes a
CD-ROM featuring additional practice exercises, progress reports,
interactive games, and a link to the Cambridge Dictionaries Online.
You can even create your own tests to review the language learned.

A Grammar Book for You and I-- Oops, Me!
Presents a collection of activities to help foriegn students learn
English.

Infinite Jest
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English for Everyone English Grammar Guide Practice Book
Whether it’s for a professional document, a school paper, an Internet
blog, or something more personal, effective communication depends on
clear, concise, and grammatically correct writing. Punctuation,
spelling, and grammar rules can trip up anyone, while organization and
word choice can make writing memorable—or banal. The Handy English
Grammar Answer Book is an engaging guide to writing with clarity for
all occasions. It offers fundamental principles, grammar rules, and
punctuation advice, as well as insights on writing for different
occasions and audiences. From a brief history of the English language
to the deconstruction—and explanation—of the different parts of a
sentence, and from showing how to punctuate correctly to how to
organize a well-argued essay, this easy-to-use reference answers
nearly 500 questions and offers fun facts on the English language and
its usage, including How did English become a language spoken
worldwide? What is a sentence fragment? When do I use “that” versus
“which”? How do I use materials ethically on my own websites? How do I
write an outline? Several appendices, including model papers and
sample writing for every occasion, a glossary of commonly used terms,
a bibliography, and an index add to the book's usefulness.
Page 19/30

Download Ebook The Best English Grammar Book Ever
Basics of English Grammar
New Oxford English Grammar is Oxford's brand new and definitive guide
to grammar usage. This book has been written by a leading expert in
the field, covers both British and American English, and makes use of
the unrivalled language monitoring of Oxford's English Dictionaries
programme. Arranged in three clear parts for ease of use, its
comprehensive coverage ranges from the very basic to the most complex
aspects of grammar, all of which are explained clearly and engagingly.
This descriptive source of reference is invaluable for those with an
interest in the English language, undergraduate students of all
disciplines, and for anyone who would like a clear guide to English
grammar and how to use it.

Fundamentals of English Grammar
A guide to proper American English word usage, grammar, pronunciation,
and style features examples of good and bad usage from the media.

English Verbs and Tenses
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The Oxford Guide to English Grammar is a systematic account of
grammatical forms and the way they are used in modern standard
English. It is designed for learners at intermediate and advanced
levels and for teachers, and is equally suitable for quick reference
to details or for the moreleisured study of grammatical topics. The
emphasis is on meaning in the choice of grammatical pattern, and on
the use of patterns in texts and in conversations.

Grammar Girl's Quick and Dirty Tips for Better Writing
American English Grammar introduces students to American English in
detail, from parts of speech, phrases, and clauses to punctuation and
explaining (and debunking) numerous "rules of correctness,"
integrating its discussion of Standard American grammar with thorough
coverage of the past sixty years’ worth of work on African American
English and other ethnic and regional non-Standard varieties. The
book’s examples and exercises include 500 real-world sentences and
longer texts, drawn from newspapers, film, song lyrics, and online
media as well as from Mark Twain, Stephen King, academic texts,
translations of the Bible, poetry, drama, children’s literature, and
transcribed conversation and TV and radio shows. Based on twenty years
of classroom testing and revision, American English Grammar will serve
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as a classroom text or reference that teaches students how to think
and talk not only about the mechanics of sentences but also about the
deep and detailed soul and nuance of the most widely used language in
human history.

The Teacher's Grammar of English with Answers
American English Grammar
Learn English Grammar in 2 Weeks is a peerless book for those who are
interested in having a written and spoken command of the English
language. The fascination of this international language is unmatched.
But it is replete with pitfalls which must be carefully avoided if one
does not want to become a butt of laughter either in written or spoken
English. Let us quote from the book itself; “A student of the English
language ought to know the difference between ‘English’ and ‘the
English This book is a treasure house of modern and current usage in
English. As one flips through the pages of the book; one gains in
knowledge and confidence The mystery of the English language unfolds
itself in every page of this wonderful treatise. It is a single volume
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book that combines source grammar and practice exercises while
explaining the rules of grammar and tackling seemingly contradictory
rules. Since the book is for students of an Intermediary level,
concise explanations are provided. It focuses on topics like grammar
contrasts (whether to use 'would' or 'used to' in past tense
construct) and grammar patterns for example will be going among
others. The book also explores more than hundred units of grammar
concepts and each unit is allocated two pages. While the left hand
page is filled with grammar concepts with concise examples, the facing
page comprises of practice exercises. This format has been followed to
ensure that each point is brief but comprehensive. The book has been
designed in such a way that it gives students freedom to choose what
unit they want to practice. The order of the book does not need to be
strictly followed as it is a revision guide and each topic is complete
and self contained. Therefore, a student can just begin from the
middle of the book, concentrate on the unit he or she finds difficulty
in. If a student gets stuck at a certain exercise.

Oxford English Grammar Course: Basic: with Answers CD-ROM
Pack
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100 double-page spreads with explanations and exercises. Reference
area with four clear sections: definitions, grammar patterns,
collocations, and set phrases. Examples of real language from corpus
research. Varied exercises which practise and expand language. Idioms
and natural phrases. Language notes on usage.

Natural Grammar
"The Best English Grammar Book Ever" contains complete standard
English grammar rules and their exceptions, and it explains each rule
in a simple, straightforward, and easy-to-understand manner, with a
lot of examples for illustrations (over 300 pages). Moreover, there
are plenty of practical and logical exercises with answer keys at the
end of each chapter for you to practice what you've learned and test
your knowledge. As the saying goes, "Practice makes perfect!"This book
is perfect for intermediate to advanced English language learners for
native speakers of English, as well as for those learning English as a
second language (ESL). If you are trying to improve or perfect your
English writing or speaking skills, look no further - this is your
best guide.With this book, you'll be able to achieve the following:
*Know all the ins and outs of the English grammar rules thoroughly and
the skills you learned will serve you the rest of your life. *Ace your
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SAT and TOEFL grammar tests. *Write and speak English effectively,
persuasively, and grammatically. *Have an easier time getting ahead in
school, in business, and in life. *Avoid making the same grammar
mistakes after reading chapters 16 and 17 - the most common mistakes
made by native and non-native speakers.

Several Short Sentences about Writing
This classic book is intended for use in which the practice of
composition is combined with the study of literature, it gives in
brief space the principal requirements of plain English style and
concentrates attention on the rules of usage and principles of
composition most commonly violated.

Garner's Modern American Usage
Basics of English Grammar - A Short Grammar Book is a recently
launched book of Sakha International Books publication to hold good
command over English language. This is an excellent resource for all
students who wish to learn, write and speak English language from zero
level. Perfect for self-study, the series follows a guided-learning
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approach that gives students access to a full answer key with model
answers. Developed by experienced IELTS tutors, the series takes into
account the specific language needs of learners at this level. A lowerlevel exam practice book designed to improve the level of students who
plan to take the IELTS test in the future. This book has been designed
to help you learn English in an easy and proper way. This is a clearly
structured introductory English learning book intended to offer
readers an advanced fluency in both spoken and written English.
English pronunciations are given in easy way helping the readers to
understand the complexities of English pronunciation. If one of those
sounds familiar to you, perhaps you have found the right book. This
book is essential for you to break through and not only improving your
spoken skills but developing them so well regardless of your age.
Armed with the proven tips, tricks, and techniques in this book,
you’ll discover that you’ll be soaring to an entirely new and exciting
level of learning within days. On top of that, these guidelines can be
used nearly effortlessly. Proven Technique That Works You’ll discover
what “Immersion” is and how it can painlessly take you to a supreme
status in your studies. You’ll also learn about a related method of
learning to pronounce English fearlessly. It’s called the “Shadowing.”
Once you try it you’ll realize why so many people praise its
effectiveness. Salient Features of the Book: • Self-Sufficient, SelfPage 26/30
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Study Book. • Detailed Explanation of English Grammar Topics. • Easy
tools for Written and Spoken English. • Complete Guide to Error-free
usage of English in day-to-day life. • Easy to Grasp Language for
better understanding. English is not an easy language to learn. But if
you are using proper methods to learn and speak, you’ll find that your
next level of learning is just a click away. Learn and adopt these
techniques, tips, and many more secrets revealed in this book, and
your English fluency will be on a whole different level in 60 days !
Remember: Practice doesn't make perfect. Perfect practice makes
perfect. Download Now and Start Speaking Fluent English! is the ideal
resource for everyone who wants to produce writing that is clear,
concise, and grammatically excellent. Whether you're creating perfect
professional documents, spectacular school papers, or effective
personal letters, you'll find this handbook indispensable. From word
choice to punctuation to organization, English teacher Saleem Khan
Anmol guides you through getting your thoughts on paper with polish.
Understanding the parts of speech and elements of a sentence Avoiding
the most common grammar and punctuation mistakes Using correct
punctuating in every sentence Writing clearly and directly Approaching
writing projects, whether big or small Easy to follow and
authoritative, Basics of English Grammar - A Short Grammar Book
provides all the necessary tools to make you successful with every
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type of written expression. is one of the most popular and widely used
reference books on English Grammar. It not only helps the students to
use the language, but also gives detailed information about the
language. - Sakha International Books

Gwynne's Grammar
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